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Comments: Thank you or the opportunity to comment.   I support the GPLI as well as responsible recreation in

the forest.   We need to protect wildlife habitat and corridors when planning recreational access.   Our habitats

are dwindling, so we need to balance use in order to stabilize and protect the ecosystems that depend on these

lands.   Streams and water quality need better protection.   Extraction (mining and timber) in the forest is

outdated.   Let's protect it while we still have the opportunity to do so.   Oh - and motorized access should be

enforced and limited.  it should be a special opportunity that isn't widely available but rather permitted and

metered.   


